A L
ot 0 ML

N REPLY REFER TO:

NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION
MAMMED SPACECRAFT CENTER

HousTon, Texas 77058

cB ' DEC 1 § 1968

Professor Johannes Geiss
Physikalisches Institut
University of Berne
Berne

SWITZERLAND

Dear Professor Geisss

| received with pleasure your letter and preliminary
results from the Apollo XI solar wind composition
experiment. Of course, we are very pleased to have
participated in your exploratory work and are most
happy to find out that you were successful in acquiring
some data from the returned collector.

| understand that the Apollo Xll attempt was also
successful. | would guess that this will be of con-
siderable more value than ours due to the increased
duration and wish you the best of luck on the ana]ySts
of this addttlona] :nformatlon.

Co%oneE Collins, Colonel Aldrin /and“Tosend you our
very best wishes for a happy hc1|day season and a
rewarding 1970. ! g



